
  
  

  

COMMUNIQUÉ  

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC Mauritius) 
warns its licensees and the public at large against phishing and scam 
emails supposedly issued by the Financial Services Commission, 
Mauritius.  

The Financial Services Commission Mauritius wishes to caution its licensees against 

emails which are using the names and logo of FSC Mauritius without authorisation 

from a virv.ca domain email account, whereby Management Companies are 

informed about the incorporation of a new policy in transaction and requested for 

mandatory review of a document shared on cloud.  

Licensees are hereby informed that these emails are fraudulent in nature and are 

being used to defraud Management Companies in particular. They are reminded to 

ignore such emails and to refrain from replying and giving any information under any 

circumstances.   

Should any licensee or member of the public have any doubts about the authenticity 

of an email, letter or telephone communication purportedly from, or on behalf of the 

Financial Services Commission Mauritius and/or its representatives, they are 

advised to send an email to fscmauritius@intnet.mu to request for advice, before 

taking any further action.  
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